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TEMPORARY CHLORINATION 
RESCINDED 
 

OLALLA WATER SYSTEM 
 

November 12, 2024 

 

The Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen has rescinded the temporary chlorination of the Olalla 
water system that was in effect since October 11, 2024.   
 
For further information, please contact RDOS Public Works at 250-490-4135 during regular business 
hours, 8:30 am to 4:30 pm, Monday through Friday.   
 
For after-hours water emergencies, please call RDOS Regional Dispatch at 250-490-4141. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

RDOS Public Works 
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